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May 24, 2017 

 

 

To the College Community: 

I write to follow up on my May 15 email to the community to report that this afternoon the 

Board of Trustees adopted my recommendation to rename Paul Loser Hall. Effective 

immediately, the building shall be known as Trenton Hall.  

This new name was on the list of suggestions included in the recommendation from the Advisory 

Commission on Social Justice: Race and Educational Attainment. It embraces the college’s 

history, under its six different names, as an institution born in the city of Trenton. We have a 

longstanding history with the city and this name will remind us and everyone who visits campus 

that TCNJ’s roots run through our state capital. 

Sincerely, 

 

R. Barbara Gitenstein 

President 


